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Inter-department Correspondence

McGill UniversityIib

January 23rd, 1933.

Sir Arthur Currie, G.C.M.G.,K.C.B.,LL.D 
Principal & Vice-Chancellor,

• >

McGill University, 
Montreal.

My dear Sir Arthur,

For your information, please 

find enclosed a copy of Dr. Cyril Fox’s Survey 

of the Chateau de Ramezay which has just been 

published in the "Canadian Antiquarian and Num­

ismatic Journal'1.

Yours sincerely,

XJ/IB E.L. JudalV
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